Good news!

Launch preparations are advancing at a good rate. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all
the members who have been involved so far for their full cooperation and respect of the Club’s Covid-19
measures. Good work!

We can now invite members from Group 3 to start launch preparations.

Indeed if the name of your boat or your own name is included in the following list and if your dues are
paid you can as of now access the Club’s grounds and start working on your boats.

As we still need to follow distancing protocols, we maintain the gates locked at all times. To access the
grounds you must follow these procedures:

. You must obtain an appointment from the office before you come;

. Once arrived, and to gain access, you need to phone the office. They will open the gate for you, either
the East Gate (Duggan side) or the West Gate (Pool side).

We are contemplating restoring the gates locking system via your magnetic cards as early as next
weekend, in which case you would not have to make an appointment to access your boats. But please
understand that only those from Groups 1, 2 and 3 can access the grounds. We will call a Group 4 next
week. We count on your usual collaboration not to linger unnecessarily at the Club.

Please advise David Fleet once your preparation work is done. We roughly estimate starting Group 3’s
launching on June 17",

Group 3:

Yolmar, Francesca, Lady James, Serenity, Big W, Blue Moon, White Moon, Wildthing, Happy Hours,
april Shower, L’Erenel, More to Come, Sol Y Sombra, On Leave, Exiles, Magouda, Anatra, Esmeralda,
Windemer, Atticus, Imagine, S. Leroux, S. Rossen, Domino, Los Locos, Vodka, J. Arcoraci, Dissadence,
Demeeter, Zig Zag, Malin, Monkey Beans, N. Bourque, Merry Sea, Beluga, J. Allan, Story Line, Lilou,
Maren, Django, Snoro, Drumroll.



